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As an Oregonian, | support SB 1508 to fund DEQ and oppose SB 1541. DEQ can't
do it's mandated job to protect Oregonians if it is chronically underfunded and
beholden to the very industries which it it supposed to oversee. | urge you to support
this measure.

Nicholas Jones
2229 SW Kings Ct.
Portland, OR 97205
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